

THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, NY 10007

November 6, 2020

Ms. Deborah Marton



Dear Ms. Marton:

Pursuant to the authority vested in me as Mayor by Section 851 of the New York City Charter, I am pleased to appoint you as a member of the New York City Art Commission, known as the Public Design Commission, for the remainder of a three-year term that will expire on December 31, 2021.

On behalf of the people of the City of New York, I extend my thanks and appreciation to you for making this commitment to public service.

Sincerely,

Bill de Blasio

Mayor

BDB:dl

cc: Lorey Johnson, Speaker, New York City Council

Vicki Been, Deputy Mayor for Housing & Economic Development

Justin Moore, Executive Director, New York City Public Design Commission

Signe Nielsen, President, New York City Public Design Commission